
 

                 STAT  501     Spring, 2016     

 

            SYLLABUS 

 

The syllabus for STAT 501 in Spring 2016 is not yet determined. The reason for this is that in 

the first day of class a questionnaire will be handed out to all students with a series of questions 

asking what Statistics material they have already covered and what material they would like to 

have covered in this course. The syllabus for the course will be determined by the answers to 

these questions. Thus this will be a “consumer preference oriented” course. 

 

Anyone wishing to discuss the likely contents of this course should contact the instructor, Dr 

Warren J Ewens, at wewens@sas.upenn.edu 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


